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I am strongly supporting SB 85-1 in favor of requiring state DOA to study confined 

animal feeding operations. As SB 85-3 is a weakend version of SB 85-1, whereby 

only conditions for poultry will be studied, it is in the best interest of ALL Oregonians 

that a wider consideration be taken to include all animal operations. Please support 

SB 85-1 and consider all animal feeding operations, thereby valuing the lives of all 

Oregonians, present and future.  Thank you, Mary Herman 


